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June 22nd, 1

Septimus Fraser, L50.,
258 Olivier Avenue,
Yestmount, Gue.
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Dear Hr. rraser:-

Thank you very much for your letter

of June 18th.
The more I study educational

problems and mothods the more convinced I
much remains to be done in order that we
the best results from our schools ana colleges. By
getting results, you will appreciate, I mean somet
far different from success in passing examinations.
So long as 1 am engaged in this work 8 c
calling attention to what I consider defects in the
system, though I recognize that eriticism is of little
velue unless remedies are suggested.

With all good wishes, 1 am,

Yours faithfully,




